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Dear Members of the State Tribal Relations Committee:

We recently learned that the proposed dates for visitation of the Fort Peck tribe (15 and 16 of
September) are not workable for the tribe.  We are currently working to find a time that will
enable as many committee members as possible to attend and coincide with a convenient time
for the tribe.  Possibilities at this point include 3-4 October and 24-25 October.  

Please let me know of any personal scheduling restrictions that may suggest best times for our
visit.  I can be reached at (406) 444-5367 or clohse@mt.gov.  

Thank you, and my apologies in advance for any scheduling dilemmas this may create for you.  

Best wishes, 

Christopher Lohse
Research Analyst  


